Dear Association Members:
The Association officers and directors have discussed and met to consider Association activities going forward during our current COVID-19 pandemic. Previous action regrettably cancelled our Fall 2020 meeting in Nacogdoches, and the Board has now made further decisions. After considering the uncertain conditions and environment surrounding this unprecedented event, and once again with the safety of our members in mind, the Board has unanimously voted to cancel our spring symposium scheduled for February 2021.
The Board regrets taking such steps. However, they have also affirmed that the Association will proceed with all plans to hold our Fall Meeting in 2021 at Nacogdoches in October 14-16. We will update you at a later date on proposals for sessions at the meeting and how that shall proceed.
Further action also determined that the current members of the board as well as the officers will continue in their same positions for the 2020-2021 term. Such will allow us to have continuity and leadership during this turbulent period.
Please stay safe and contact me if you have any questions.

Regards,
Scott Sosebee
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